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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

asser hussen <asser_hussen@yahoo.com>
Saturday, March 20, 2010 11:40 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear sir,

I don’t agree for the new levarge of 1:10
That would be very bad for the traders and the brokers as well
Please , don’t do that

Asser Hussen
( IP of cms co.)


